
Alert 2/7/21

Hello from Steel Valley Middle School.  Here are the announcements for the week of
February 7th.

Maroon students last names A through L will attend in-person classes this week on
Monday and Wednesday, Gold students last names M through Z will attend in-person
classes on Tuesday and Thursday.  Asynchronous students will work from assignments
inside each of their Google Classrooms.  All students are to participate in the Friday live
Zoom sessions.

Donations for the #help the heroes will be accepted until Friday, February 12th.
Individually wrapped snacks and goodies will be accepted. Donations can be dropped
off in the high school lobby or given to Ms. Noblet in the morning at the middle school
breezeway.

Students are still able to submit videos showing their talents for Specials’ Showcase.
The last day for submissions will be Friday, February 12th.

The art club will meet this Thursday from 3:15 to 4:15 pm, students can access the Art
club Zoom link to attend.

That concludes the announcements for this week.  Have a great evening.


